
Dear Sir 
 
Re – Royal mail ‘opt out’ for 25 Bulan Road, Headington, OX3 7HU. 
 
I am emailing regarding the above referenced. 
 
Having read the royal mail ‘out and about’ leaflet I am incensed at the absurdity of the suggested 
scheme, one which should not be allowed to go ahead. 
 
I cannot believe such a scheme has been suggested. We get on well with one side of our house, but 
not so with the other. Both of which will be at work the majority of time during the working week, 
less annual holidays etc.  
 
What may I ask will happen then? My parcel or post goes to the next available house ? 
 
Bearing in mind that I have spent thousands of pounds on new doors, windows and external 
decoration, I do not wish to post a leaflet for a National Company on my door. The suggestion that I 
may wish to do so is just ridiculous. Why would I want to do this? Royal Mail need to re-think their 
strategy and delivery service to domestic customers.  
 
Furthermore, not knowing the occupants further afield to my house, for this reason I do not know or 
trust my neighbours and do not wish for them to have my items of post. 
 
The Royal mail in recent years has become a laughing stock. A once brilliant and reliable service is 
now a shambles and poor in comparison to its previous decades of good service to millions of 
customers. 
 
Therefore an inspection of how to improve the Royal Mail postage system should be put in place 
rather than a scheme which is destined to fail. 


